

PRESS RELEASE



HIVE ATHLETICS PROVIDENCE WINTER BASKETBALL CLINIC A SUCCESS!

(Providence, RI – December 31, 2015) –Hive Athletics has partnered with the City of Providence and the Providence Recreation Department in order to bring the city some of the best youth athletics experiences available. In the past two weeks, we have been able to host two Winter Providence Basketball Camps free for residents of the city. Over 200 boys and 70 girls attended our events at Providence College on December 19th and 30th respectively. We were honored to have a number of volunteers, including the La Salle Academy Boys and Girls Basketball teams and coaching staffs, helping to make the experience memorable and instructional. After a number of fun, instructional drills, participants engaged in a number of contests and competitions to earn some of the awards that Hive Athletics and our sponsors donated to the events. Each participant was also treated to lunch, thanks in large part to La Salle Bakery, Snack Factory, and That's How We Roll for donating pizza, pretzels, and cookies. We simply could not have done this without our sponsors, and we are extremely grateful for your help! In all, the event was a resounding success, and the players had a great time practicing the game while building relationships within the community.



For more information, please contact Tom (tom@hiveathletics.org) or Steve (steve@hiveathletics.org).

Please visit our website for more photos and sponsor information.

WWW.HIVEATHLETICS.ORG





